
Letter of intent 

 

- Removal of 1 x bay tree  

- Reduction of bay trees back to original barrel shape.  

- Apple tree pruning  

- Lapsed managed hedgerows consisting of lawson cypress, holly 

and bay trees. These have now started developing into trees and it 

is recommended that these are reduced in height and width to 

maintain hedge shape.  

- Recommended that all vegetation that overhangs the footpaths 

should be crown lifted to at least 2.5m and cut back from the 

pathway at least 1.5m to enable safe passage for all footpath 

users. 

 


